
 

 

September News Update 
 
Over the past 12 months we have been 
developing a project to improve our heating 
system and also to make it more 
environmentally sustainable and economic to 
run.  This has involved quite a bit of research 
and form filling to obtain the grants to enable us 
to begin the planned changes. 
 
This week the proposals have been discussed 
and agreed by the Community Centre Trustees 
and the work will now begin.  Our hope is to 
have improved our present system by the end 
of October (before the winter weather begins!). 
 
Thanks to a grant from 
Burnham and Weston 
Energy we have already 
been able to complete 
the upgrade of the 
Centre lighting to LED 
fittings which will help 
reduce our electricity 
bill. Our corridors now 
have automatic 
switches which work when movement is 
detected. 
 
We have also just 
received a grants to 
upgrade our door 
access system to be 
automatic opening and 
closing, This will be a 
much needed 
improvement making it 
easier for people to 
enter and leave the building.  We are very 
grateful to the Bernard Sunley Foundation for 
providing the funding to enable us to do this. 
This has now been commissioned and should 
be completed in the next few weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The new heating system will control each room 
independently, ensuring they have an optimum 
temperature when they are in use.  Our 6 main 
rooms will also have infrared heating panels 
installed on the ceiling and a solar panel system 
will eventually be put on the roof. 
 

Janet’s Tea Party 
 
Thank you to all those who attended the tea 
party in memory of our dear friend Janet Hill. 
 



 

 

Many people turned up to help construct a 
jigsaw which will framed and displayed in the 
Centre in her memory. 


